NOTICE FOR P6 PARENTS

A free session in the Andersonstown pool to use the slides has been
offered to our P6 classes for tomorrow (Tuesday). We can’t do
anything about the late notice, as we were only contacted after 3pm
today, but still feel this is a great opportunity for our kids,
particularly the P6 children who have worked incredibly hard
throughout the first school month of the year.

The leisure centre will be using the occasion as an opportunity to
take photos of children enjoying using the leisure centre facilities for
marketing purposes.

The children should come to school with their swimming gear in a
separate bag. They will walk to the leisure centre after break time
and return before lunch.

If you are not happy with your child attending the event, please send
a note in to this effect and he/she will be accommodated until the
session has finished.



